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Final Conference of the Project ViW “Voices of Immigrant Women”

The final conference of the EU funded Erasmus+ project “Voices of Immigrant Women” (ViW), was held
on Wednesday 14th of September 2022, 9:30-15:30 Friday, at EPLO premises in Plaka, Athens.

The final conference was aimed at presenting the results of the project, including the mapping of cases
studies and success stories of integration of migrant women across the EU, the development of an E-
learning program on “Human mobility, Integration and Gender” as well as the development of a set of
practical policy recommendations for policy makers.

The conference brought together, besides the project partners, policy makers, teachers and students of
higher education institutions as well as representatives of civil society organisations.

FUNDING AGENCY: Servicio Espanol para la Internacionalizaciéon de la Educacion (SEPIE), Spain
LEADER: Universidad Pablo de Olavide, Seville, Spain

PARTNERS: European Public Law Organization (GR), Institut de Recherche pour le Développement (FR) ;
Universita degli Studi de Firenze (IT) ; Pixel -Associazione Culturale (IT) ; Instituto Politecnico de Braganca
(IT) ; Fundacion EMET ARCO IRIS (ES) ; Mirovni Institut (SL)

TIME FRAME: October 2020-September 2022.

Project website: https://viw.pixel-online.org/index.php
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